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A Branch of Microsoft IT Academy to be opened in Benha University 

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ] In the frame of providing accredited training services in the field of IT to the students, the faculties’ members, the employees and the surrounding community of Benha University, it has been approved to establish two branches of Microsoft IT Academy in the university and the faculty of engineering-Shubra. Microsoft Academy certificates are accredited worldwide and give its holder a big opportunity in the labor market. Now, the registration is open for all those affiliated to Benha University as they get a discount of 50% and this offer is limited. These certificates includes the following fields; international certificates in office 2013- office 2016, international certificates in MTA programs and international certificates in MCP programs. For those interested, kindly contact Mrs. Mervit Adas in the faculty of computer and informatics, call 0133188855, send a mail via the following medium: MS. Academy@bu.edu.eg or contact Prof.Dr. Muhammad Muhammad Ibrahim at the training unit of the faculty of engineering- Shubra, call 01004934512 and send a mail via the following medium: MS. Academy@bu.edu.eg .    
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